Arlene Dunbar

Sent: 19 February 2016 13:49
To: Arlene Dunbar
Subject: RE: Torcher Parade

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED
Many thanks for including ourselves in the message. | had no reply to my email.

| have concerns that they are still thinking about 19th due to the uncertainty with the Traffic
Management.

| have forwarded this to my Inspector for his awareness.
Speak soon,

Julie

From: Arlene Dunbar [mailto:ArDunbar@aberdeencity.gov.uk]

Sent: 19 February 2016 13:05

To: 'Charities President’

Cc: John Purcell; Kevin Abercrombie; Aberdeen City Ops Planning; Eric Anderson; Fiona Selbie; Jacqui Wallace
Subject: RE: Torcher Parade

Holly,
Thank you for getting in touch.

As time is getting on, | really require further information about what the proposals are regarding the traffic
management arrangements and who you are proposing to use?

If I have not received a satisfactory response by 25 February 2016, the matter will have to be considered by the
Licensing Committee at its meeting on 8 March 2016.

Regards
Arlene Dunbar
Registered Paralegal | Team 3 | Litigation and Licensing | Legal and Democratic Services | Corporate Governance |

Aberdeen City Council | Business Hub 6 | Level 1 South | Marischal College | Broad Street | Aberdeen | AB10 1AB |
Tel 01224 523411 | Fax 01224 522937 |ardunbar@aberdeencity.gov.uk

CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL ADVICE

This document (including any attachment(s)) which contains legal advice is privileged information and should not be
disclosed to any person outwith Aberdeen City Council or as a result of a request under the Data Protection Act
1998 or the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 without first contacting the author.



From: Charities President
Sent: 19 February 2016 1

To: Arlene Dunbar

Subject: RE: Torcher Parade

Hi Arlene,

Sorry for the lateness of this reply, | have been snowed under with organising an event which was on Wednesday
Evening and haven’t been in the office or have had access to emails.

The committee have decided to go ahead with the 19" of March for various reasons. | think we may have came to a
decision as to what is happening with road closures — | will send confirmation as soon as possible, but for the time-
being the parade is still being scheduled for the 19" of March.

| am out of the office again today but can call first thing Monday morning if there is anything pressing.

Many Thanks and apologises again.

Holly Bruce
President of Charities and Community
Aberdeen University Students’ Association

Butchart Centre
University Road
Old Aberdeen
AB24 3UT

Website: www.ausa.org.uk
Twitter: @AUSACharities




Aberdeen University Students’ Association (AUSA) is a registered Scottish Charity, No. SC037971.

From: Arlene Dunbar [mailto:ArDunbar@aberdeencity.gov.uk]
Sent: 18 February 2016 13:08

To: Charities President

Subject: Torcher Parade

Importance: High

Holly,

| refer to our meeting regarding the above and | recall that you were to meet with your committee and come back to
me by last Friday (12 February) . As a matter of urgency can you please advise how you wish to proceed with
notification and the proposed procession so that we can try to come to some agreement that is acceptable to
everyone.



| would remind you that the option is still available to you to discuss the matter at the Licensing Committee meeting
on 8 March 2016.

Regards
Arlene
Registered Paralegal | Team 3 | Litigation and Licensing | Legal and Democratic Services | Corporate Governance |

Aberdeen City Council | Business Hub 6 | Level 1 South | Marischal College | Broad Street | Aberdeen | AB10 1AB |
Tel 01224 523411 | Fax 01224 522937 |ardunbar@aberdeencity.gov.uk

CONFIDENTIAL LEGAL ADVICE

This document (including any attachment(s)) which contains legal advice is privileged information and should not be
disclosed to any person outwith Aberdeen City Council or as a result of a request under the Data Protection Act
1998 or the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 without first contacting the author.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail (including any attachment to it) is confidential, protected by copyright
and may be privileged. The information contained in it should be used for its intended purposes only. If you
receive this email in error, notify the sender by reply email, delete the received email and do not make use
of, disclose or copy it. Whilst we take reasonable precautions to ensure that our emails are free from viruses,
we cannot be responsible for any viruses transmitted with this email and recommend that you subject any
incoming email to your own virus checking procedures. Unless related to Council business, the opinions
expressed in this email are those of the sender and they do not necessarily constitute those of Aberdeen City
Council. Unless we expressly say otherwise in this email or its attachments, neither this email nor its
attachments create, form part of or vary any contractual or unilateral obligation. Aberdeen City Council's
incoming and outgoing email is subject to regular monitoring.

The University of Aberdeen is a charity registered in Scotland, No SC013683.
Tha Oilthigh Obar Dheathain na charthannas claraichte ann an Alba, Air. SC013683.

The information in this e-mail and any attachment(s) is private and may also be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED.

It is intended only for the addressee.

If you are not the intended recipient or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient,

you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, review, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this e-mail is strictly
prohibited.

If you have received this e-mail in error please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your e-mail software
or contact
POLICE SCOTLAND on (+44)1786 289070 and delete the e-mail.

Tha am fiosrachadh sa phost-d seo, agus ann an ceangal(an) sam bith na chois, priobhaideach agus dh’fhaodte FO SHOCHAIR
LAGHAIL.

’S ann a-mhain airson an neach-uidhe a tha e.

Mura tusa an neach-uidhe no mura h-eil dleastanas ort a chur air adhart chun an neach-uidhe,

thathar le seo a’ leigeil fios dhut gu bheil e toirmisgte am post-d seo a chleachdadh air dhoigh sam bith, no fhoillseachadh, no
sgrudadh, no sgaoileadh, no riarachadh, no lethbhreac a dheanamh dheth.

Ma thainig am post-d seo thugad le mearachd, leig fios sa bhad chun an neach a sgaoil e,
a’ cleachdadh a’ ghoireis fhreagairt ann am bathar-bog a’ phuist-d agad no le fios a chur gu
POILEAS ALBA air (+44) 1786 289070 agus cuir as dhan phost-d.



